
October *0, 1948

Hr* Paul M. Corbett, President,
The Executives* Club o f Gnicago,
Suite 1949,
111 *est iiashington street,
Chlca&o I l l in o is

Dear kr. Corbett:

Ike nave received the copies o f the Executives’ 
Club aews which you recently forwarded to  us.

*e would greatly appreciate receiving about 
ten more copies o f the Wens, i f  it  would be possible to  
secure them, covering mt. ^coles' speech before your c I u d .

Very tru ly  yours,

Secretary to  J*r. U. •>. Bccles
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